The Wychwood Jun/Jul 1995 Vol16 No2
10

THE WYCHWOOD SINGERS

The Singers will be welcoming the Hlahol Choir from Prague for their
summer concerts and the choirs will join together for the performances.

The Hlahol Choir was formed 100 years ago to promote Czech music at a
time of German domination. Funds were raised for a concert hall and
buildings which are now of historic interest in that country. Sadly the hall was
neglected during the years of communism and the members hope to refurbish
the building -the proceeds from the Witney concert will be given to them for
that purpose.

The concerts will be as follows:-

Friday 30th June in Henry Box School, Witney, in association with Witney
Rotary Club.

Saturday 1st July at Kingham Hill School.

These concerts will be an exciting venture for Wychwood Singers and a
most enjoyable evening for the audience. Tickets will be on sale in June from
Dennis Iles, on 830050 or Peter Wilkinson on 830655.

The recent concert in aid of “Tall Trees” at Shipton was very successful,
thanks to all who supported that event. A sum of £168 was given to the
League of Friends of Tall Trees.

M. Dean, 3, Harolds Close, Leafield.
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WEST OXFORDSHIRE BRANCH THE MULTIPLE SCLEROSIS
SOCIETY OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND

On behalf of all the members of the above branch, I wish to thank the
residents of the Wychwoods and the surrounding area for their marvellous
response to Ivan Puschnik’s Envelope Appeal, As a result of your generosity
and the milkmen’s popularity, we were handed a huge cheque for £1,200.
I assure you that this money will all be used for the benefit of our members
living within the district.

Jill Cooper, Hon, Chairman / Secretary

ASCOTT FETE
Saturday, July 22nd at 2 p.m. on The Green at Ascott.
Stalls, Attractions, Sideshows, in aid of Ascott Church Funds.




